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Mr Frazer 
Accountable Officer 
U3A TOWNSVILLE INC. 
235 Fulham Rd 

Vincent Queensland 4814  
 
 
Dear Mr Frazer 
 
On behalf of the Queensland Government and the Gambling Community Benefit 
Committee, I am pleased to advise that a Gambling Community Benefit Fund (GCBF) 
grant of $5,295.00 has been awarded to your organisation. 

The GCBF awards funding to not-for-profit community groups to enhance their 
capacity to provide services, leisure activities and opportunities for Queensland 
communities. As Minister responsible for the fund I know first-hand the hard work 
organisations such as yours contribute to the community.  

Please find attached documentation from Liquor, Gaming and Fair Trading (LGFT) 
that outlines the details of your funded grant application. 

Should you require further information regarding this matter, please contact the 
Community Benefit Funds Unit, LGFT, on freecall 1800 633 619, or 
cbf@justice.qld.gov.au. 

I wish your organisation every success with its future endeavours. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

YVETTE D’ATH MP 
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice  
Minister for the Prevention of Domestic and Family Violence  
Leader of the House 
 
Enc. 
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